
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM 

A MEETING ON MONDAY, MARCH 25, 2019 

AT THE HASKELL CITY HALL. 

LOCATED AT 301 SOUTH 1ST ST, HASKELL, TX 

 

THIS IS NOT A MEETING OF 

THE DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION OF HASKELL; HOWEVER,  

A QUORUM OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS MAY BE PRESENT. 

NO ACTION WILL BE TAKEN AND 

NO BUSINESS WILL BE DISCUSSED. 

 
 
I certify that the above notice of a meeting was posted on the bulletin board at the City Hall of 
Haskell, Texas on the date below.  
 
___________________________________  ____________________________________ 
Development Corporation of Haskell   Date & Time  
Executive Director  


